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UNIQUE INDENTIFICATION AUTHORITY OF INDIA 

 PLANNING COMMISSION  
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

 

Notice for Extension in Last Date for submission of Responses 

 

Sub: Request for Proposal (RFP) regarding “Hiring of 10,000 
sq.ft. Data Centre Space at Delhi/NCR and Bengaluru for 
UIDAI” - Reference Number: D-11018/40/2011-Tech) 

 

The Prospective Respondents may please note that the last date for the 
submission of Response against the above mention RFP is being extended 
from 27th February, 2012 to 12th March, 2012. The time and place for the 
submission of Responses remain unchanged. 

Sd/- 
Rajan Saksena 

For Deputy  Director General 
                                                                 UIDAI, New Delhi 

Phone: 011-23462605 
 

Please visit  http//uidai.gov.in for further details. 

 


